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The Administration is requesting Board approval for the South Grand Prairie Early College High School BETA Club to 
travel to the 2025 National Senior Beta Club Convention to compete. The competition will be held in Kissimmee, FL, 
June 22-26, 2025. The travel dates are Friday, June 20th, and Friday, June 27th. The South Grand Prairie ECHS BETA 
Club will be representing the state of Texas and the Grand Prairie Independent School District. 

Students will qualify at the state level to participate in the national competition. National BETA Club was brought to 
SGP Early College High School as an honors and community-service organization for students. The National BETA 
Club promotes the ideals of academic achievement, character, leadership, and service for secondary school 
students. Their motto, “Let us Lead by Serving Others,” is practiced daily by SGP ECHS Beta Club students. 

Local Funds 
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Out-of-State Travel to the 2025 National Senior Beta Club Convention 
Dr. Dana Jackson, Associate Superintendent of Student Support Services, and Sean Anderson, Beta 
Club Sponsor 
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